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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 3:03 PM
To: Greencat Erpillar
Cc: Joanna Zimny
Subject: 905 Maryland Avenue E- J2310A2
Attachments: 905 Maryland Ave E.Transcribed voicemail.pdf

Hello Mr. Yvain, 
 
Per our phone conversation last Friday (March 10) and Ms. Zimny’s email to you dated March 9, 2023, the Legislative 
Hearing Officer is going to recommend approval of your assessment.  I have indicated that if you want Ms. Moermond to 
review your voicemail messages to Inspector Nhia Thao, please provide those to her before the March 22nd public 
hearing   If we don’t have anything from you up to the public hearing, her recommendation stands.  You may contest 
further to City Council on March 22 as described in Ms. Zimny’s email to you.    Note, that we asked Inspector Thao for 
the same information and he stated he didn’t have any voicemails or calls.  Only a call from Cal Xiong (probably previous 
owner).  I have attached here.   
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